

31 May 2013

Dear AJ Grauer,

Thank you for supporting the Linfield College Teacher Preparation Program by hosting student teachers during the 2012-2013 school year. We understand the tremendous pressures schools face with budget concerns and recent legislative mandates, so we are especially grateful for the opportunity for quality mentoring of our pre-service teachers.

Between our part-time and full-time student teachers, **3776 hours** of student teaching took place in the **Sheridan School District**. We hope that the presence of our energetic student teachers proved to be as beneficial to your schools as it has been for our program.

Again, many thanks for this valuable gift of mentoring for future teachers. Please feel free to contact me at any time with questions or suggestions regarding the quality of our program.

Sincerely,

Genevieve Harris, Department Chair

503-883-2238; geharris@linfield.edu

cc: Marta Hofenbredl